
Book Week 2020 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

Tuesday 20th October: Virtual author visit by Lesley Gibbes 

Thursday 22nd October: Book character dress up parade 

(Unfortunately, parents are not able to attend this year) 

Monday 19th October  -  Friday 23rd October: The Book Fair is going ahead with some changes; 

Online orders are encouraged as our preferred payment option. Please fill in the receipt number on 
the back of the form (your child will receive this next week) and your child needs to give it to Mrs 

Walker in the library to collect your purchase. 

EFTPOS is available at the front step of the office. Please do not enter the building for book fair 
payments. There will be a desk with a sign just outside the front office. After making the payment, 
your child will receive the book during the day, it won’t be available for you to take straight after 

your EFTPOS payment. Any books that have sold out will be reordered and given to your child when 
they arrive. 

Times available for EFTPOS payments: 8:30 – 9:00am Monday to Friday. The book fair will be closed 
after Friday morning. No further purchases will be available after the Friday morning timeslot.  

We hope your children enjoy Book Week 2020 and have lots of fun dressing up as a book character! 

Mrs Walker 

Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 



 

 


